
Date: 25 June 2013 

DEB FRECKLINGTON MP 
NANANGO ELECTORATE OFFICE 

SHOP 2/34A ALFORD STREET 

KINGAROY QLD 4610 

Dear Ms Frecklington, 

Subject: Submission of Objection to Public Health (Exclusion of Unvaccinated 
Children from Child Care) Amendment Bi112013 

In relation to the above Bill introduced to the Legislative Assembly on 23 May 2013, we wish 
to register our objection to the Bill. 

Our stance on vaccination is neutral however, we are Pro Choice and believe that parents 
have the right to consider all the information available from all sources and make their own 
decisions. 

We object to removing parents democratic right to choose what they as parents believe is 
the right thing for their children. As parents ourselves, we know this is not always easy and 
that a lot of research and thought must take place to make informed choices every day. We 
don't believe that choice needs to be taken from us. 

We object to the insistence of removing that choice from parents who in some cases have 
no other option but to put children into Child Care in order to be employed and contributing 
to society. 

As our local Member for Parliament, we ask that you present our objection to Parliament 
prior to the Submission close on Monday, 15 July 2013. 

We appreciate your assistance in this matter. 

Kind Regards, 

Karissa Stallwood 
6.App.3c., M.Chir. 
Member of CAA & AAFN 

Kathleen Borello 
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